

26th September 2025

The Warlingham Week

Dear Parents & Carers

All Year Groups

Celebrating a Wonderful Open Event

I am delighted to share the success of Wednesday's Main School Open Event. It was a truly special evening as we welcomed hundreds of parents and prospective students into our school community. The atmosphere was buzzing with curiosity, excitement, and pride in everything Warlingham School has to offer.

Our students were simply wonderful, contributing enthusiastically throughout the evening and making every visitor feel welcome. A special congratulations to our new Year 7s, who were amazing, considering they have only been at the school for a few weeks, they demonstrated remarkable confidence, resilience, and maturity. Their contribution, alongside that of our older students, truly highlighted the incredible spirit of our school community.

We are so proud of everyone involved. Whether welcoming visitors, guiding prospective families, supporting students, or working tirelessly behind the scenes, your dedication and hard work made the event truly memorable and showcased the very best of our school community. To all our staff—including teaching, support, and site teams—your commitment behind the scenes ensured the event ran seamlessly. Thank you for generously giving your time, energy, and enthusiasm to make the evening such a success.

Thank you to everyone who contributed to making the evening such a wonderful celebration of our community spirit.

Sixth Form Open Event

Please be reminded that the Sixth Form Open Event is on Wednesday 1^{st} October. The school will close at the earlier time of 1.15pm. On Thursday 2^{nd} October the school gates will open at the slightly later time of 9.15am with registration at 9.35am.

Sponsored Walk - Friday 17th October 2025

Our whole school will take part in a 14km Sponsored Walk (with some students and staff also swimming) on Friday 17th October. This annual event celebrates our community spirit and raises funds that go directly back into the school. This year's target is £15,000 to help part-fund a new Computing suite and student toilets. If every student raises just £15, we'll exceed our goal. A letter with full details has already been sent home which you can access here and the Sponsorship Form <a href=here. Thank you for supporting this important event.

Headteacher: Mr P Foster BA (Hons) MA NPQH FCCT Address: Tithepit Shaw Lane, Warlingham, Surrey, CR6 9YB Telephone: 01883 624067 Email: Info@WarlinghamTLT.co.uk

Website: www.WarlinghamTLT.co.uk



Year 7

From Monday 29th September Year 7 students will have a designated indoor social space in A3 before school at break and lunch time, giving our new Year 7s a separate, supervised place to socialise relax during these unstructured times of the school day.

Platforms for home learning

Your children are likely to have spoken about platforms that they are using since joining us a few weeks ago. Below is a summary of the platforms that subjects use/set home learning in addition to Satchel One, which we hope you will find useful.

- English All homework is set on Satchel with links to the online platforms. Year 7 complete SPARX Reader
 Home Learning
- Maths SPARX Maths
- Science SPARX Science
- Geography Student may use SENECA later in the year
- SRW Seneca
- Music Noteflight https://warlinghamschool.sites.noteflight.com/

Year 7 - 11

The Immunisation Team will be visiting Warlingham School on the mornings of Wednesday 8th October and Thursday 6th November for the Year 7 - 11 student flu vaccinations. **Please complete the e-consent form by 12 noon on 2nd October by visiting:**

- www.surreyimmunisations.co.uk and entering the school's unique code SR138928
- If you do not want your child to receive a vaccine, then please fill in the 'No' box.

If you have any queries please contact the Immunisation Team directly on 0300 2470025 or by emailing scfh.contact@hcrgcaregroup.com. Due to high demand, if your child does not have their vaccination on 8th October they will be seen on 6th November.

Years 12 & 13

Registration Activities w/c 29th September

Please find attached the registration activities for next week which outlines what students will be doing in tutor time. It has also been set on satchel for students to review in their own time.

Year 12 students should be getting into the right habits for success whilst Year 13 will be focusing on preparation for University/Apprenticeships. Encourage your child to check our Padlet site for additional resources:

Warlingham Sixth Form College (padlet.com) and opportunities for their next steps. For any questions, please contact Mr. R. Leay at r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk

Kind regards

Mr P Foster

Headteacher